
Sunday, September 18, 2016 

 
Good Evening Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the 

William G. Enloe Magnet High School calling with your weekly update: 
  

Congratulations to the 14 scholars of Enloe who were recognized as National 
Merit Scholarship Semi-Finalists.  This is a huge honor and accolade.  We 

wish these students the best of luck as their progress through the next 
round. 

 
Congratulations to Ms. Elizabeth McCollum, our Orchestra Teacher as she will 

be awarded the Jackson Parkhurst Award for Special Achievement at the 
October 8 NC Symphony Performance.  This is a prestigious honor and we 

are very happy and proud of Ms. McCollum for this recognition. 
 

Last week was Arts Education Week.  We thank the many teachers of our 

Arts Education Department for their commitment, devotion and dedication 
for the many hours in which they provide to our student musicians, actors, 

dancers, artists and performers!  We are very fortunate to have such a 
strong and amazing team of educators in our Arts Department. 

 
This Friday is College Apparel Friday and we are asking all students to dress 

in their favorite college gear.  Teachers and administrators, are too, tasked 
with wearing college gear on Friday! Show your school (college) spirit! 

  
Please check our website for events throughout the week.  Follow us on 

Twitter and on facebook @EnloeMagnetHS 
  

Thank you for your attention to these announcements.  #WeAreEnloe 
 


